
 
 

 

 

The plight of Christians in the Holy Land continues to be precarious.  Giving them 

hope for the future and dignity in their lives has been the mission of the Franciscan 

Foundation for the Holy Land, an organization whose task is to stem their exodus 

and support their historic presence in their homeland.  I would greatly encourage 

our Catholic faithful here in the United States to support such a mission to help 

maintain the Christian presence in the Holy Land. 
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